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2211 Parsons Avenue
_______"__________ JColumbus, Ohio 43207

614.445.2400 tel
614.445.2047 fax

April 15, 2013

CERTIFIED MAIL - Return Receipt Requested

Ms. Huda Akhavannik
Licensing Branch, Office of Nuclear Material Safety
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

RE: Revision No. 0 of Certificate of Compliance No. 9148 for the Model No. 770 Package

Dear Ms. Akhavannik,

Columbus Castings (formerly Buckeye Steel Castings Company) recently received a letter from
your office regarding the Package noted above. When I contacted you regarding this letter, you
indicated that we were listed as a user of this package, which is why we received information on the
update.

After speaking with several people at our company, we have determined that we no longer transport
radioactive materials, so we would like to be removed from this list. The letter we received was
addressed to:

Buckeye Steel Castings Company
Attn: Mr. Delno Seitz
2211 Parsons Avenue
Columbus, OH 43207

Please let me know if you need any additional information to remove us from this list. I may be
reaches at 614-445-2059 or via e-mail at LDenison@columbuscastings.com.

Sincerely,

Linda J. Denison, CHMM
Environmental Manager


